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WMRC DiCOM Expansion Project - Update 
 
AnaeCo is pleased to advise the following in relation to the Western Metropolitan 
Regional Council (“WMRC”) DiCOM Expansion Project, at Shenton Park, in Western 
Australia: 

 Construction is well advanced with pre-commissioning already underway in a 
number of areas, 

 The AnaeCo Commissioning Team has been mobilised to site to commence 
commissioning of the DiCOM™ System, 

 Introduction of waste material to the plant is scheduled to occur during Q4 
2012. 

 
AnaeCo Managing Director & CEO Patrick Kedemos said, “I congratulate the staff of 
AnaeCo and our JV construction partner Monadelphous Group Limited, who have 
been working tirelessly to bring the project to this point. The mobilisation of the 
AnaeCo Commissioning Team has been a key milestone we have been aiming for on 
this project. We are now excited about the next key milestone which is to process 
waste material by November.” 
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For further information, please contact: 

Patrick Kedemos, Managing Director & CEO (08) 9361 4777 

 
 


